GLEN ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

MICHELLE GIURLANDO

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR



COUNSELING DEPARTMENT 400 HAMILTON AVENUE GLEN ROCK, NJ 07452-2398 (201) 445-7700 EXT. 8918

November 30, 2020

Dear Glen Rock Parents and Guardians,

We have updated one question on the Daily COVID-19 Symptom Check Form.

Under the heading **CLOSE CONTACT/POTENTIAL EXPOSURE**, Question #1 now reads:

Has <u>this student</u> been in close contact with someone who tested positive for COVID-19 in the last 14 days?

The change in this question reflects guidance from the NJDOH that indicates only students with first-hand exposure to COVID-19 must quarantine. Siblings who have not been directly exposed may attend school unless the exposed student begins to experience COVID-19 compatible symptoms.

The updated form will go into effect tomorrow, December 1, 2020.

Sincerely,

Michelle Giurlando Director of Student Personnel Services